Kathy O'Rear

From: John Hoag [jhoag @ snyderandhoaglic.com]
Sent: Friday, November 14, 2014 1:34 PM

To: Kathy O'Rear

Subject: RE: still a vacancy

| am interested in being appointed to the board. Some of those on the Assembly may remember that | advocated it
being abolished. However, as long as it is in existence | believe that given my long involvement in working with law
enforcement personnel and agencies, that | could be of use as a member of it.

From: Kathy O'Rear [mailto:korear@petersburgak.gov]
Sent: Friday, November 14, 2014 12:54 PM

To: 'jhoag@snyderandhoagllc.com'

Subject: still a vacancy

Hi John,

No one has applied for the vacancy on the Public Safety Advisory Board. If you get me a note of your interest by next
Wednesday, | can place your appointment on the November 24" agenda.
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